Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 5:22 PM

To: Trevor Hartwell'

Cc: Seung Tae Lee (seungtaelee49@gmail.com)
Subject: RE: German Auto, San Leandro, Drilling Dates
Trevor,

Thank you for the updates as to the status of the site. Based on the extend period time it took to obtain offsite access
ACEH is in agreement with the requested extension. | have updated Geotracker with a delivery date of November 21,
2014, slightly longer than requested based on the drilling dates. Please use this email to document the extension should it
be needed.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Trevor Hartwell [mailto:thartwell@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 5:12 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Seung Tae Lee (seungtaelee49@gmail.com)
Subject: German Auto, San Leandro, Drilling Dates

Good Afternoon Mark,

| received your message earlier and would like to notify you that drilling has been scheduled for September 25" and
26™.  We plan on sampling the soil vapor points the following week. Based on this schedule, we would like to extend
the deadline for submittal of results to November 14, 2014 to allow for sufficient time to receive laboratory analytical
results and prepare a results report.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,
Trevor Hartwell, P.G.

Stratus Environmental, Inc.
Ph. 530-313-9966

www.stratusinc.net




